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• To the Migration and Inclusion Committee Members 
• To the UMN & Cities Together for Integration Project Steering Committee Members 
• To all ETUC members organisations 
• To the ETUFs 
 
 

INVITATION 
Network Building Conference UnionMigrantNet and Cities Together for Integration  

3rd Conference of UnionMigrantNet 
 

1/12/2020  – 09:30  to  17:00  
2/12/2020  – 09:30  to  12:30  

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
In the framework of the UnionMigrantNet & Cities Together for Integration project, we are pleased to invite 
you to the Network Building Conference of Trade Union Services for Migrants - which will take place 
on 1 December (from 9.30 to 17.00) and 2 December (from 09.30 to 12.30).  
 
Building on the already existing European network of trade unions providing services to third-country 

nationals, the Conference will seek at enhancing the network by fostering partnerships with local authorities, 

key actors in the reception and integration of third-country nationals. 
Please find enclosed a draft agenda.  
 
Interpretation 
The following interpretation will be available during the meeting:  
English, French, Italian, Spanish. 
 
 
Registration 
We kindly ask you to register here by Friday 6 November 2020. 
 
Format of the Conference  
Due to the current health measures in different member states, it will not be possible to attend the 
Conference in person. The event will be an online event. 
The invitation link of the event along with the final version of the agenda will be sent one week before the 
Conference at the latest.  
 
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact Mercedes Miletti (mmiletti@etuc.org) and Sarrah 
Bentahar (sbentahar@etuc.org). 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the Conference. 
 
Best regards, 
Ludovic Voet 
ETUC Confederal Secretary 
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